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DATE: December 27, 2005

TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services

FROM: Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & pgyforckment S’jé'g
Patrick Wiggins, Office of the General Counsel a/\}
Victor McKay, Office of the General Counsel /5 A

RE: Request to Administratively Close Docket No. 050739-TP

On October 6, 2005, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed a request for approval of
amendment to the interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc and NewSouth Communications Corp. The Certificate of
Public Convenience of the CLEC was cancelled in Docket No. 041360-TX,
effective December 31, 2004. BellSouth voluntarily withdrew its request on December 22, 2005.
Given there/are no pending issues that nedd to be addressed by the Commission, staff requests
this dockef be administratively closed, purguant to Section 2.07.C.2.d of the APM.

cc: Commisgio dministrative Services (H. Wang)
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